
 

 
 

From Carroll University’s Arts Integration Series: 
Enhancing Literacy through Art | March 8 & 22, 2014 

 

The National Writing Project and the Milwaukee Art Museum invite you to attend a two-day 
workshop for teachers, co-sponsored by the NWP and the Milwaukee Art Museum. 
 

DETAILS 
This professional development program takes place at the MAM on March 8 & 22, 2014, from 9 
a.m.–3 p.m. both days. Your $150 registration fee includes MAM general admission, coffee, 
morning snacks, a lunch provided by the MAM Café, docent-guided tour, and course materials.  
 

GRADUATE CREDIT 
Earn an optional 1, 2 or 3 graduate credits from Carroll University. Complete the additional 
Carroll University registration form to obtain your graduate credit. The form and tuition must be 
sent to Carroll University. Forms can be found at 

http://www.carrollu.edu/gradprograms/education/writingprojcourses.asp 
 

Note Communication for this program is conducted through email. Please supply an email 
address that you actively check to make sure you receive program confirmation and information.  
 

REGISTRATION FORM (PLEASE PRINT) 
 

Name ____________________________________________________________________________ 

School ___________________________________________________  District _________________ 

Subject(s) ________________________________________ Grade Level Taught ________________ 

Phone ___________________________  Email ___________________________________________ 

  I plan to earn graduate credit.       
 

 

 
Complete and return this form, along with your $150 registration fee paid to the order of 

NWP-Carroll University  
 

Mail this registration and $150 registration payment, paid to the order of NWP-Carroll University to: 
 

Barbara DeYoung 
Carroll University 

100 N. East Avenue 
Waukesha, WI 53186 

 
 

Registration closes February 28, 2014. Enrollment is limited. 
 

For questions regarding the Museum or teacher 
programs, contact Laci Coppins | 414-224-3818 | 
laci.coppins@mam.org 
 

For questions regarding Carroll University graduate 
credit or the National Writing Project, contact Elise 
Riepenhoff | eriepenh@carrollu.com 
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